
 

 

 

On Monday 10th May our Little Free Library will finally be 

open! There are books for all ages from babies to adults 

available for you to take home and keep. (See information 

below.) From 3:15 each day after collecting your child, you 

are welcome to come and browse the books. Please use 

the hand gel provided and adhere to social distancing. 


